
Kupperman, Charles


From: Kupperman, Charles


Sent: Sunday, September 1, 2019 8:52 PM


To: Brown, Peter J. EOP/NSC


Cc: DL NSC Resilience; DL NSC HSA FO Staff; Gaynor, Pete; Byard, Jeffrey; Neil Jacobs -

NOAA Federal; Haeuptle, Andrew S. EOP/NSC; Marquis, Garrett C. EOP/NSC; Ehrsam,


Lauren E. EOP/NSC; Hoelscher, Douglas L. EOP/WHO


Subject: Re: Hurricane Dorian - NSC response rhythm for 2-3 Sept





Sent from my iPhone


On Sep 1, 2019, at 1:57 PM, Brown, Peter J. EOP/NSC <Peter.J.Brown@nsc.eop.gov> wrote:


First, thanks to all for the great work in keeping POTUS, Chief of Staff, and me informed throughout the


weekend.  POTUS just completed his FEMA briefing, which included VTC with 4 governors (FL, GA, SC,


NC), multiple cabinet secretaries in attendance, and a visit to the NRCC watch floor.





, and thanks again for great, and ongoing, work.


Enjoy Labor Day!


Pete


Peter J. Brown


Deputy Assistant to the President


Homeland Security & Counterterrorism Advisor


Office  

Mobile

Personal  (text capable)
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